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St Theresa of Lisieux Catholic Parish Stansted 
(The Presbytery. High Lane, Stansted Mountfitchet, CM24 8LQ )  

Part of a Registered Charity No. 234092 (BRCDT)  
 

Priest in Charge: Fr. Clement Orang’o   Tel. 01279 814 349  

 
Parish Safeguarding: Bernadette Horton safestansted@brcdt.org 

 

Twelfth Sunday (Weekday Readings 12th Week) 
Eucharist Prayer II Memorial Acclamation – 2 
 

JUNE is the Month of the most Sacred Heart of Jesus. 

We contemplate the Humanity of Jesus, his life here on 

earth with us. We meditate on his Gospel of mercy and 

compassionate love. The passion and death of Jesus on 

the Cross did not diminish his humanity for it is eternal.   
 

     Date 

June 2024 

Time  MASS INTENTIONS OFFERED 

Livestreamed  

 

LITURGY OF THE DAY 

Psalter Week 4(D.Office) 

 

 

  

 

 

              A Notice of the Wedding of    

Mr. Thomas James Horton and Miss Martina Colopi 

is hereby announced to take place on the 8th of August 2024 
at St Francis of Assisi Catholic Church (Via E. U. D’Andrea, 14, 
Galatone) of the Catholic Diocese of Nardo’-Gallipoli, in Italy. 
Thomas is a son of this Parish Church and his parents, David and 
Bernadete Horton, are active parishioners who live within our 
Parish. Whoever has the knowledge of any impediment to the 
proposed marriage of Thomas & Martina kindly contact Fr. 
Clement at 01279 814349 or email frclementorango@brcdt.org. 
Our Parish Noticeboard at the entrance of the Church will display 
the Marriage Banns of Thomas and Martina for two weeks. Please 
pray for Thomas and Martina for the Graces and Blessings they 
need for a happy, fruitful and lifelong Marriage.  
 

UK GENERAL ELECTION:  Gospel values inform how we 

look at the world as Christians. These values can also offer a 
different way of looking at politics, a way that puts the common 
good before self-interest.  We seek, therefore, political leaders 
who can reflect and share these values. The web resources from 
the Bishops’ Conference are now online and can be found at: 
https://www.cbcew.org.uk/election24/. Please visit this website. 
 

Supporting Jude on his Pilgrimage to Lourdes: I know 

Jude as a parishioner who comes to Mass every Sunday and I was 
delighted to know that he will be going to Lourdes for the first 
time in July as a Pilgrim via Across Charity. Jude is a 12 year old 
autistic boy with complex sensory needs. I am informed that for 
all his primary school years he has been excluded and denied 
happy times and inclusion with his peers due to the challenges 
his autism presents. He is a kind and creative little lad and has 
big dreams and imagination. Now he wants to travel to Lourdes 
with his family (his older brother is also autistic). He is not 
seeking a cure, he just wants to be with other children for the first 
time as an equal and not as an outsider. I do know the family and 
I would like to ask everyone to join me in supporting Jude with 
donations and prayers. There will be one more opportunity to 
give your donation after Mass this Sunday/weekend. Thank you.  

 

Saturday 22nd     
 

6.00 pm  
 

For the intentions and prayers of the people of the parish 
 

12h Sunday Vigil Mass  

Sunday 23rd        

                                

 

8.30 am  

10.00 am 

 
 

For the intentions of Jude and his family 

For William (Bill) Spencer 3rd Anniversary R.I.P 

 

Twelfth Sunday -        
Year B 

 

Monday24th                                       
 

St John the Baptist 
 

Tuesday25th                                       
 
 

Feria 
 

Wed 26th                                                     
 

10.00 am   For the intentions and prayers for Mary Allsop (Birthday) 
 

Feria 
 

Thursday 27th                                                
 

10.00 am   Rowena Buxton RIP & parents May & Clarence R.I.P 
 

Feria 
 

Friday 28th     

                                

 

11.00 am 

12.00 pm 

 
 

Holy Hour of Adoration of the Blessed Sacrament 

For  Ben Fry (Godson) and Chantal’s intentions 

 

St Irenaeus 

 
 

Saturday 29th                             
 

9.00 am  

6.00 pm 

 
 

For the intentions and prayers for Anne Watson 

For Sue Fuller R.I.P 

 

Feria 

St Peter &St Paul Mass 
 

Sunday30th                                    
 

8.30 am 

10.00 am 

 
 

For intentions and prayers for Amelie Rittener (Coryn’s) 

For all people of the parish, their prayers & needs 

 

St Paul & St Paul  

  Solemnity 

 Confessions Saturdays at 5.15 pm to 5.45pm 

 

A Parish Pilgrimage to Walsingham Saturday 7th September & 

a Parish Shared Lunch on the Birthday of Our Lady Sunday 8th 

September . Please save these dates in your diary and I will provide 
you with more details after I have met with the Parish Social 
Committee.  It is lovely to pray for each other at Walsingham on 
 7th Sept. and also have a parish shared Lunch after Mass on 8th  Sept. 
If you are available, please be in touch with Michael Cartin who is 
currently preparing the list of those going to Walsingham. Thank you 
 
Please note that Mass this Wednesday is Celebrated at 10.00 am 

Offertory: Thank you very much for your generous financial support for our 

parish and the special collections. Cheques for the Parish are made payable 

to: Catholic Church Stansted St Theresas  

Date        Gift Aid    Loose Cash    Standing order        Total Collection 

09/06/24    £118.00       £43.39           £453.60                    £599.99  

 

Church Cleaning Volunteers 

Please write your name and contact 
on the Cleaning List. Thank you very 

much to one and all for every help 
and support you give our parish.  

 

Parish Hall Licence 

Application update:  

We anticipate very soon a positive reply 

from Uttlesford Council regarding the 

use of our Parish Hall which is to be 

open for use by the wider community. At 

the moment, extra-church activities are 

not allowed to take place in the Parish 

Hall. However, Fr. Clement is allowing 

some limited activities to take place in 

the Hall as a gesture of his hospitality to 

everyone at the place where he lives. 
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